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Safer and smarter journeys are coming 
to the Western Distributor

Travelling eastbound on the Anzac Bridge

Scan the QR 
code to register 
for updates.



An update about the Western Distributor Smart Motorway
The Western Distributor Smart Motorway will 
increase network resilience, improve travel time 
and reliability, improve traffic safety and enhance 
the road user experience.

Since mid-2023 we have been working to install 
communications, electrical cables and control 
cabinets in preparation for new signs and smart 
motorway technology on the Western Distributor.

Over the coming months, you will start to see the 
new signs on the motorway, between Anzac Bridge 
and Sydney Harbour Bridge. We are also installing 
electronic and static signage onto the existing sign 
bars on the Anzac Bridge. While we install the new 
signs there will be temporary traffic changes on 
the Western Distributor during our shifts.

At times sections of the Western Distributor 
may be closed in both directions to install 
gantries and signage. We will complete most of 
our work at night, when traffic is at its lowest 
and detours will be in place at times. Please 
drive to the conditions and for the latest traffic 
updates, visit livetraffic.com, download the 
Live Traffic NSW App or call 132 701.   

We share regular 
construction updates about 
our work. If you would like to 
receive these updates please 
register at nswroads.work/
smartwestdistributor  or 
scan the QR code. 

Stay up to date

Scan the QR code to 
register for updates.

nswroads.work/smartwestdistributor
Email: westerndistributor@transport.nsw.gov.au 
Phone: 1800 684 490




